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Batches of factor VIII type 8SM for submission to NIBSC 

November 18,1993 

FAX TO: GRO-C 
For the attention of: 

Dr T W Barrowcii _e 
Head, Division of Haematology 
National Institute for Biological Standards & Control 
Blanche Lane, South Mimms, Potters Bar 
Herts, EN6 3QG 

Dear Trevor, 

BATCHES OF FACTOR VIII TYPE 8SM FOR NIBSC REVIEW 

I am writing to draw your attention to three batches of factor VIII type 8SM which will be submitted to NIBSC 
next week. These are: 

Batch Date to NIBSC 

FHM4216 23-Nov-93 
FHM4227 23-Nov-93 
FHP4245 23-Nov-93 

As I mentioned to you when we spoke on the 'phone last week, there is now considerable pressure on 8SM 
stocks, with any delay to batch progression causing stock-out and customer disatisfaction. My hope in 
providing you with advance notice of shipment is that this may allow you to expedite these batches through the 
NIBSC process. 

I hope you will feel able to help in this way. 

Best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

Terry Snape 
Technical Director, BPL 

cc. Tony Dutta, Helen Evans, Clive Ronaldson, Gaynor Fryers (BPL) 
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